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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4,I (d) , (2) that: The Boscawen Planning 

Board will meet on Tuesday, March 1st, 2016 at 6:30 PM in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room 

of the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main Street, to consider the following matter: 

 

 Application for Minor Amendment to the Subdivision & Site Plan Review Plan, 

Partial Waiver of Levied Fees submitted by California Fields, LLC, Peter Henenberg 250 

Commercial St #904, Manchester NH 03101 through its attorney Eugene F. Sullivan III, 

210 No. State St, Concord NH 03301, Map 183C, Lots 62 and Sublots 2-5 off Crescent St 

in the MRD zoning district. 

 

Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board, 
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